
The elections for the new Board were held on Wednesday and 

Michelle Stout will now take on the position of Chair, Steve 

Mister Vice Chair and Gerhard Gans Treasurer.

 

  

 

  



The 2018 IADSA Grant was awarded to ANDI from Colombia for 

"Discovering Dietary Supplements consumption to promote 

regulatory evolution" . 

 

(Ana Maria Vesga of ANDI with Bernd Haber former Vice Chair 

and Michelle Stout) 

  



It was also an honour to be able to present the IADSA 

Leadership Award to Dr BH Lim for his outstanding work over 

many years in the development of the ASEAN health 

supplement Agreement.  
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Lastly, to mark 20 years of IADSA, Bruce Dennison of South 

Africa, who was at the first IADSA meeting in London and was 

the first IADSA Vice Chair, was invited to cut the cake at the 

celebratory event at London’s magnificent Sky Garden.   

 


